
June 6, 2020, Board Meeting Conference Call – COVID-19 / Winter 2020

President Rodrick Barrow called conference call to order at 6:00 PM 

Present Rodrick Barrow, Robert Jayne, Amber Cole, Terry Hackworth, Susan Linkous.  

Board discussed State Guidelines under Phase One and Phase Two of Virginia’s re-opening plan.  Sponsors 
in the City of Richmond in Phase One June 15th.  Under Phase Two, masks are required, capacity is up to 50 
%, social distancing (no standing at bar), and gaming areas are to remain closed.

Motion made – no Sanction Tournaments at current time.  Discussion brief. Vote taken – YES – 4; NO – 0.  
Motion passed.  

Decision on Winter 2020 season.  Still stands as is – the latest start date is the week of July 21,22, 2020, and
then move into playoffs and finals for Winter season (using Summer season schedule); to cancel Summer 
season, and resume with a Fall season.  

Board received written request from Partner’s II team captain asking CVDA Board to waive penalty points.  
Board discussed and vote taken to NOT waive penalty points.  Vote – YES – 4; NO – 0.

Board receive written request from Partner’s II to hold weekly CVDA Sanctioned Blind Draws on Saturday 
nights.  Discussion held with several concerns noted on precedence, date requested, and how this would 
affect other sponsors holding events on same day of week.  Motion was made to allow Partner’s II to host 
weekly blind draws on Saturdays once the CVDA allows tournament play due to Covid-19 restrictions.  Vote 
taken – YES – 2; NO – 0; Abstain – 2.  Motion Passed.

Meeting ended at 7:07 PM

Respectively submitted by Amber Cole


